
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Northfield City Council will conduct a public 

hearing in the Council Chambers at the Northfield City Hall, 801 Washington Street, Northfield, 

MN, on Tuesday, December 3, 2019, beginning at or after 6:00 p.m. to consider public input 

regarding a request to vacate a sanitary sewer easement on Lots 3 and 4, Block 48 of Original 

Town on the southwest corner of 5th Street East and Washington Street South. There are no 

known sanitary sewer services located in the easement. 

Public comment relating to the proposed vacation is welcome and may be given in 

writing prior to the hearing or verbally at the hearing. More information can be obtained by 

contacting Mikayla Schmidt, Interim City Planner, by phone at 507-645-3059 or by e-mail at 

mikayla.schmidt@ci.northfield.mn.us 

 
 


